BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD. ﬂ

SAFETY INFORMATION

G.Q. PROTECTOR RESERVES

Following Safety Notice 2/90 grounding G.Q. Protector Reserves.

This grounding has now been lifted by The Riggers Committee at their meeting
of the 25th October 1990.

Tony Butler
National Coach & Safety Officer

29th October 1990
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